Ronald Reagan Presidential Library Digital Library Collections

This is a PDF of a folder from our textual collections.

WHORM Subject File Code: CO074

(Countries: Israel)

Case file Number(s): 038000-038499

Box Number: 96

To see more digitized collections visit: https://www.reaganlibrary.gov/archives/digitized-textual-material

To see all Ronald Reagan Presidential Library inventories visit: https://www.reaganlibrary.gov/archives/white-house-inventories

Contact a reference archivist at: reagan.library@nara.gov

Citation Guidelines: https://reaganlibrary.gov/archives/research-support/citation-guide

National Archives Catalogue: https://catalog.archives.gov/

Last Updated: 11/01/2023

got !

September 1, 1981

Dear Mrs. Andrews:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

with cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Mark Andrews 2500 Virginia Avenue, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20037

Invitation for Serate wives to attend arrival Ceremoney of Prime Minute Begin and King Juan Cartos

Dear Mrs. Armstrong:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

mrs. William L. Armstrong 7600 Potomac Fall Road McLean, Virginia 22102

Dear Joy:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Howard H. Baker 3224 Woodland Drive, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20008

Dear Mrs. Bentsen:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Lloyd Bentsen 1810 Kalorama Square, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20008

Dear Mrs. Biden:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Joseph R. Biden, Jr. 6 Montchan Drive Wilmington, Delaware 19807

Dear Mollie:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. David Boren 2369 South Queen Street Arlington, Virginia 22202

Dear Ellen:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Henachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Rudy Boschwitz 7010 Holyrood Drive McLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Mrs. Bradley:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Bill Bradley 3300 Highland Place, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20008

Dear Mrs. Bumpers:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Dale Bumpers 7613 Honesty Way Bethesda, Maryland 20034

Dear Mrs. Burdick:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Quentin Burdick 235 C Street, N.E. Washington, D.C. 20002

Dear Mrs. Byrd:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Harry F. Byrd, Jr. 2801 New Mexico Avenue, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Mrs. Byrd:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Robert C. Byrd 6211 Stoneham Lane HcLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Mrs. Cannon:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Howard Cannon 6300 Evermay Drive McLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Mrs. Chafee:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. John Chafee 7110 Thrasher Road McLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Mrs. Chiles:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Lawton Chiles Apartment 1621 1800 Old Meadow Road McLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Rose:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Thad Cochran 6213 Foxcroft Road Alexandria, Virginia 22307

Dear Mrs. Cohen:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. William Cohen 1632 Maddux Lane McLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Mrs. Cranston:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Alan Cranston 402 Constitution Avenue, N.E. Washington, D.C. 20002

Dear Mrs. D'Amato:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Alfonse D'Amato 14 Southard Drive Island Park, New York 11558

Dear Sally:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely.

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. John C. Danforth 5101 Van Ness Street, M.W. Washington, D.C. 20016

Dear Mrs. DeConcini:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely.

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Hrs. Dennis DeConcini 6014 Chesterbrook Drive McLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Jane:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Jeremiah Denton Apartment 320 Woodley Park Towers 2737 Devonshire Place, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20008

Dear Mrs. Dixon:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Alan J. Dixon 2440 Virginia Avenue, W.W. Washington, D.C. 20037

Dear Mrs. Dodd:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Christopher J. Dodd 508 E Street, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Mrs. Domenici:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on \$56-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely.

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Pete V. Domenici 11110 Stephalee Lane Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Penny:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. David Durenberger 7732 Canal Court McLean, Virginia 22102

Dear Mrs. Eagleton:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Thomas Eagleton 5313 Cardinal Court, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20016

Dear Sis:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. James East Alexandria House 400 Madison Street Alexandria, Virginia 22314

Dear Mrs. Exon:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Hrs. James Exon 3314 Ordway, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20008

Dear Mrs. Ford:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Wendell Ford Apartment 202 4974 Sentinel Drive Sumner, Maryland 20016

Dear Mrs. Garn:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Jake Garn 7707 Bridle Path Lane McLean, Virginia 22102

Dear Mrs. Glenn:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. John Glenn 8710 Belmart Road Potomae, Maryland 20854 Dear Mrs. Gorton:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Slade Gorton 325 Maryland Avenue, N.E. Washington, D.C. 20002

Dear Mrs. Grassley:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Hrs. Charles Grassley 9223 Craig Avenue Alexandria, Virginia 22309

Dear Mrs. Hart:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Gary Hart 7824 Carteret Road Bethesda, Maryland 20034

Dear Mrs. Hatch:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Orrin Hatch 2127 Galloping Way Vienna, Virginia 22180

Dear Mrs. Hatfield:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Mark Hatfield 3051 N Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Mrs. Hayakawa:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. S. I. Hayakawa 633 E Street, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Mrs. Heflin:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Howell Heflin 810 D Street, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Mrs. Heinz:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. John Heinz 3322 O Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Mrs. Helms:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Hinister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Jesse Helms 2820 South Joyce Street Arlington, Virginia 22202

Dear Peatsy:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Ernest Hollings 3846 Macomb Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20016

Dear Mrs. Huddleston:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Walter Huddleston 4139 North 27th Street Arlington, Virginia 22207

Dear Mrs. Humphrey:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Gordon Humphrey 748 Winth Street, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Mrs. Inouye:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Daniel Inouye 8013 Herb Farm Drive Bethesda, Maryland 20034

Dear Mrs. Jackson:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Henry Jackson 4934 Rockwood Parkway, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20016

Dear Mrs. Jepsen:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Hrs. Roger Jepsen Apartment 815 301 North Beauregard Alexandria, Virginia 22312

Dear Mrs. Johnston:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. J. Bennett Johnston 1317 Merrie Ridge Road McLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Carol:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Paul Laxalt 6600 Midhill Place Falls Church, Virginia 22043

Dear Marcelle:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

. With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Patrick Leahy 916 Ridge Drive McLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Mrs. Levin:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Carl Levin 1017 East Capitol Street, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Carolyn:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Russell Long 2510 Virginia Avenue, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20037

Dear Mrs. Lugar:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Richard Lugar 7841 Old Bominion Drive HoLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Mrs. Matsunaga:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Spark Matsunaga 4020 Glenrose Street Kensington, Maryland 20795

Dear Mrs. McClure:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. James McClure 3467 North Venice Arlington, Virginia 22207

Dear Mrs. Melcher:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. John Melcher 12308 Arrow Park Drive Tantallon, Maryland 20022

Dear Mrs. Metzenbaum:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Howard Metzenbaum Apartment 835 1200 North Nash Street Arlington, Virginia 22209

Dear Mrs. Mitchell:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely.

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. George Mitchell 25 Channel Road South Portland, Maine 04106

Dear Hrs. McC. Mathias:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Charles McC. Mathias 3808 Leland Street Chevy Chase, Maryland 20015

Dear Carolyn:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Mack Mattingly 1346 29th N.W. Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Mrs. Moynihan:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Daniel Patrick Moynihan 519 East Capitol Street, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Nancy:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Frank Murkowski 2232 North Illinois Street Arlington, Virginia 22205

Dear Mrs. Nickles:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely.

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Don Nickles 9118 Cricklewood Court Vienna, Virginia 22180

Dear Colleen:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Sam Munn 6852 Tulip Hill Terrace Bethesda, Maryland 20016

Dear Georgie:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Bob Packwood 7030 Longwood Drive Bethesda, Maryland 20034

Dear Mrs. Pell:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Claiborne Pell 3425 Prospect Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Mrs. Percy:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Hinister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Charles Percy 1691 34th Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Mrs. Proxmire:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards.

Sincerely,

Powell A. Noore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. William Proxmire 5241 Dirksen Senate Office Building Washington, D.c. 20510

Dear Barbara:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. David Pryer 5105 Westpath Way Bethesda, Maryalnd 20016

Dear Mrs. Quayle:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Dan Quayle 1013 Union Church Road McLean, Virginia 22102

Dear Mrs. Riegle:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Donald W. Riegle 444 New Jersey Avenue, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Mrs. Roth:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. William V. Roth 3327 Reservoir Road, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Shirley:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Warren Rudman 206-B Justice Court, N.E. Washington, D.C. 20002

Dear Mrs. Sarbanes:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Paul Sarbanes 320 Suffolk Road Baltimore, Maryland 21218

Dear Mrs. Sasser:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Jim Sasser 3808 East West Highway Chevy Chase, Maryland 20015

Dear Ann:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Hoore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Alan Simpson 1112 Brentfield Drive McLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Joan:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Arlen Specter 3417 Warden Drive Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19129

Dear Mrs. Stafford:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Fowell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Robert Stafford 3541 Devon Drive Falls Church, Virginia 22042

Dear Cathy:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Ted Stevens 1124 East Capitol Street, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Fran:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Steven Symms 9016 Nomene Lane Alexandria, Virginia 22309

Dear Mancy:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Strom Thurmond 6015 Claiborne Drive McLean, Virginia 22101

Dear Lilla:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. John Tower 3115 34th Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20008

Dear Mrs. Tsongas:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Paul Tsongas 300 North View Terrace Alexandria, Virginia 22301

Dear Mrs. Wallop:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Malcolm Wallop 4407 Fairfax Road McLean, Virginia 22102

Dear Mrs. Warner:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. John Warner 3240 S Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Mrs. Weicker:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Lowell Weicker, Jr. 8311 East Boulevard Drive Alexandria, Virginia 22308

Dear Mrs. Williams:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore
Deputy Assistant
to the President
for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Harrison Williams 3323 R Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Mrs. Zorinsky:

Recently I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

Mrs. Edward Zorinsky Apartment 709 3850 Tunlaw Road Washington, D.C. 20007 OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION
Washington, D.C. 20503

Ples. have approved and forward to Bob anderson.

Jud Dienes 107 EW x- 7054

have completed not later than likeds.

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 31, 1981

TO:

BOB LINDER

FROM:

JUDI DIAMOND

Office of Legislative Affairs (Senate)

SUBJECT:

Invitations to Senate Wives

Attached is a letter that we would like to have Bob Anderson's office prepare for the Senate wives, inviting them to the arrival ceremony on September 9. I have attached a list of the Senate wives listing those to be addressed by their first names, and their home addresses.

Your consideration of this request is appreciated.

Dear

Previously I wrote that I would keep you informed about arrival ceremonies on the South Lawn. In this regard, Prime Minister Menachem Begin will be welcomed by the President at 10:00 a.m. on September 9, 1981.

If you would like to come, please call my office on 456-7054 on or before September 8, 1981.

I have been advised that the upcoming visit of King Juan

Carlos of Spain will be in October rather than September 21st

as I previously indicated. I will advise as additional details

are established.

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,

Powell A. Moore Deputy Assistant to the President for Legislative Affairs

	·• '
Mrs. Mark Andrews	2500 Virginia Avenue, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20037
Mrs. William L. Armstrong	7600 Potomac Fall Road McLean, VA 22102
Mrs. Howard H. Baker (Dear Joy:)	3224 Woodland Drive, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20008
Mrs. Lloyd Bentsen	1810 Kalorama Square, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20008
Mrs. Joseph R. Biden, Jr.	6 Montchan Drive Wilmington, Del. 19807
Mrs.David Boren (Dear Mollie:)	2369 South Queen Street Arlington, VA 22202
Mrs. Rudy Boschwitz (Dear Ellen:)	7010 Holyrood Drive McLean, VA 22101
Mrs. Bill Bradley	3300 Highland Place, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20008
Mrs.Dale Bumpers	7613 Honesty Way Bethesda, MD 20034
Mrs. Quentin Burdick	235 C Street, N.E. Washington, D. C. 20002
Mrs. Harry F. Byrd, Jr.	2801 New Mexico Avenue, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20007
Mrs. Robert C. Byrd	6211 Stoneham Lane McLean, VA 22101
Mrs. Howard Cannon	6300 Evermay Drive McLean, VA 22101
Mrs. John Chafee	7110 Thrasher Road McLean, VA 22101
Mrs. Lawton Chiles	1800 Old Meadow Road, #1621 McLean, VA 22101
Mrs. Thad Cochran (Dear Rose:)	6213 Foxcroft Road Alexandria, VA 22307
Mrs. William Cohen	1632 Maddux Lane McLean, VA 22101
Mrs. Alan Cranston	402 Constitution Avenue, N.E. Washington, D. C. 20002

Mrs.	Alfonse D'Amato	14 Southard Drive Island Park, N.Y. 11558
Mrs.	John C. Danforth (Dear Sally:)	5101 Van Ness Street, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20016
Mrs.	Dennis DeConcini	6014 Chesterbrook Drive McLean, VA 22101
Mrs.	Jeremiah Denton (Dear Jane:)	Woodley Park Towers, Apt. 320 2737 Devonshire Place, NW
Mrs.	Alan J. Dixon	Washington, D.C. 20008 2440 Virginia Avenue, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20037
Mrs.	Christopher J. Dodd	508 E Street, S.E. Washington, D. C. 20003
Mrs.	Pete V. Domenici	11110 Stephalee Lane Rockville, MD 20852
Mrs.	David Durenberger (Dear Penny:)	7732 Canal Court McLean, VA 22102
Mrs.	Thomas Eagleton	5313 Cardinal Court, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20016
Mrs.	James East (Dear Sis:)	Alexandria House - 400 Madison St. Alexandria, VA 22314
Mrs.	James Exon	3314 Ordway, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20008
Mrs.	Wendell Ford	4974 Sentinel Drive, #202 Sumner, MD 20016
Mrs.	Jake Garn	7707 Bridle Path Lane McLean, VA 22102
Mrs.	John Glenn	8710 Belmart Road Potomac, MD 20854
Mrs.	Slade Gorton	325 Maryland Avenue, N.E. Washington, D. C. 20002
Mrs.	Charles Grassley	9223 Craig Avenue Alexandria, VA 22309
Mrs.	Gary Hart (Dear Lee:)	7824 Carteret Road Bethesda, MD 20034

Mrs.	Orrin Hatch	2127 Galloping Way Vienna, VA 22180
Mrs.	Mark Hatfield	3051 N Street, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20007
Mrs.	S.I. Hayakawa	633 E Street, S.E. Washington, D. C. 20003
Mrs.	Howell Heflin	810 D Street, S.E. Washington, D. C. 20003
Mrs.	John Heinz	3322 O Street, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20007
Mrs.	Jesse Helms	2820 South Joyce Street Arlington, VA 22202
Mrs.	Ernest Hollings (Dear Peatsy:)	3846 Macomb Street, N:W. Washington, D. C. 20016
Mrs.	Walter Huddleston	4139 North 27th Street Arlington, VA 22207
Mrs.	Gordon Humphrey	748 9th Street, S.E. Washington, D. C. 20005
Mrs.	Daniel Inouye	8013 Herb Farm Drive Bethesda, MD 20034
Mrs.	Henry Jackson	4934 Rockwood Parkway, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20016
Mrs.	Roger Jepsen	301 North Beauregard, #815 Alexandria, VA 22312
Mrs.	J. Bennett Johnston	1317 Merrie Ridge Road McLean, VA 22101
Mrs.	Paul Laxalt (Dear Carol:)	6660 Midhill Place Falls Church, VA 22043
Mrs.	Patrick Leahy (Dear Marcelle:)	916 Ridge Drive McLean, VA 22101
Mrs.	Carl Levin	E. CAPITOL STREET, SE 1017 Virginia Avenue, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20003
Mrs.	Russell Long (Dear Carolyn:)	2510 Virginia Avenue, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20037
Mrs.	Richard Lugar	7841 Old Dominion Drive McLean, VA 22101
Mrs.	Charles McC. Mathias	3808 Leland Street Chevy Chase, MD 20015

Mrs. William V. Roth

Mrs. Spark Matsunaga	4020 Glenrose Street Kensington, MD 20795
Mrs. Mack Mattingly (Dear Carolyn:)	1346 29th Street, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20007
Mrs. James McClure	3467 North Venice Arlington, VA 22207
Mrs. John Melcher	12308 Arrow Park Drive Tantallon, MD 20022
Mrs. Howard Metzenbaum	1200 North Nash Street, #835 Arlington, VA 22209
Mrs. George Mitchell	25 Channel Road South Portland, Maine 04106
Mrs. Daniel Patrick Moynihan	519 East Capitol Street, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003
Mrs. Frank Murkowski (Dear Nancy:)	2232 North Illinois Street Arlington, VA 22205
Mrs. Don Nickles	9118 Cricklewood Court Vienna, VA 22180
Mrs. Sam Nunn (Dear Colleen:)	6852 Tulip Hill Terrace Bethesda, MD 20016
Mrs. Bob Packwood (Dear Georgie:)	7030 Longwood Drive Bethesda, MD 20034
Mrs. Claiborne Pell	3425 Prospect Street, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20007
Mrs. Charles Percy	1691 34th Street, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20007
Mrs. William Proxmire	5241 Dirksen Senate Office Building Washington, D. C. 20510
Mrs. David Pryor (Dear Barbara:)	5105 Westpath Way Bethesda, MD 20016
Mrs. Dan Quayle	1013 Union Church Road McLean, VA 22102
Mrs. Donald W. Riegle	444 New Jersey Avenue, S.E. Washington, D. C. 20003

3327 Reservoir Road, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20007

Mrs. War	ren Rudman (Dear Shirley:)	206-B Justice Court, N.E. Washington, D. C. 20002
Mrs. Pau	l Sarbanes	320 Suffolk Road Baltimore, MD 21218
Mrs. Jim	Sasser	3808 East West Highway Chevy Chase, MD 20015
Mrs. Alaı	n Simpson (Dear Ann:)	1112 Brentfield Drive McLean, VA 22101
Mrs. Arle	en Specter (Dear Joan:)	3417 Warden Drive Philadelphia, PA 19129
Mrs. Robe	ert Stafford	3541 Devon Drive Falls Church, VA 22042
Mrs. Ted	Stevens (Dear Cathy:)	1124 East Capitol, S.E. Washington, D. C. 20003
Mrs. Stev	ven Symms (Dear Fran:)	9016 Nomene Lane Alexandria, VA 22309
Mrs. Stro	om Thurmond (Dear Nancy:)	6015 Claiborne Drive McLean, VA 22101
Mrs. John	n Tower (Dear Lilla:)	3115 34th Street, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20008
Mrs. Paul	l Tsongas	300 North View Terrace Alexandria, VA 22301
Mrs. Maļo	colm Wallop	4407 Fairfax Road McLean, VA 22102
Mrs. Johr	n Warner	3240 S Street, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20007
Mrs. Lowe	ell Weicker, Jr.	8311 East Boulevard Drive Alexandria, VA 22308
Mrs. Harı	rison Williams	3323 R Street, N.W. Washington, D. C. 20007
Mrs. Edwa	ard Zorinsky	3850 Tunlaw Road, N.W., #709 Washington, D. C. 20007

96				